
To submit information for the bulletin  
Text 336-816-1509 or  

Email cblegolas@yahoo.com 

GOD’S PLAN of SALVATION    
 

Hear the gospel (Romans 10:17) 

Believe in Jesus, God’s Son (Acts 16:30-31, Heb 11:6) 

Repent of sin (Acts 17:30-31) 

Confess Jesus as God’s Son before men (Acts 8:36-37, 

Matthew 10:32, Romans 10:9-10) 
Be Baptized (immersed) in the name of Jesus Christ for 

the forgiveness of sins (Acts 2:38) 
Live Faithfully (1 John 1:7, Rev 2:10) 

MEN WHO SERVE 

MORNING SERVICE 
Song Leader Phil Forrest 

Announcements Jimmy Snow 

Opening Prayer Scott Tesh 

Scripture Reading Edgar Markman 

Sermon Ryan McClannon 

Closing Prayer Matthew Brown 

EVENING SERVICE 

Opening Prayer Eddie Nuckols 

Sermon Ryan McClannon 

Closing Prayer John Davenport 

Lord’s Table Phil Forrest 

Wed Song Leader Phil Forrest 

LORD’S SUPPER 

Matt Maurer 

Mark Koontz      John Davenport 

Edgar Markman      Ortie Boyd 

Prepare The Maurers 

Clean Up The Maurers 

Bread Terri Maurer 

CHURCH LEADERS 

ELDERS 
Matt Maurer   704-437-1498 

Eddie Nuckols   336-492-7619 

Claude Pharr   336-768-3172 

   Phil Forrest   336-751-0764 

DEACONS 
Rick Brown (Worship Coordinator) 

336-399-2201 
Tom Davenport (Fellowship) 

336-918-6448 
Jered Markman (Teaching Program) 

336-469-0976 

SCHEDULE of SERVICES 

SUNDAY 

Bible Study 10AM 

Morning Worship Service 11AM 

Evening Worship Service 6PM 

WEDNESDAY 

Bible Study 7PM 

The Wednesday Night Crowd 
As a gospel preacher I have noticed the various names 
that we give to our Wednesday night service: Prayer 
Meeting Night, Midweek Bible Study, Wednesday 
Night Classes. By whatever name we choose, it is a 
very important time for spiritual development. It is a 
spiritual shot in the arm in the time of the week that is 
most needed! The core of the Lord's church meets on 
Wednesday night. 

 

The Wednesday Night Crowd doesn't have any more 
time for church attendance than anyone else. In fact, 
some of this number are among the busiest folks we 
have. They are people who make time for the Lord  
and His people. 

 

The Wednesday Night Crowd doesn't live closer to     
the church building or have fewer children to get 
ready. Yet, they never miss because they look at  
their families as blessings from God and not  
hindrances for service to God. 

 

The Wednesday Night Crowd has the same work  
responsibilities, the same number of headaches,  
and the same amount of kid's homework as other 
folks. The difference, though, is that the Wednes- 
day Night Crowd has made a commitment to be  
a part of the midweek assembly every week.  
They feel blessed for having done so. If we  
make our children believe that Wednesday  
night assembly is not important, I wonder   
what they will teach their children concerning  
the importance of assembling on Wednesday  
night or Sunday night or Sunday morning.  
Let's encourage the spiritual development  
of our families and not discourage it in any  
way. See you Wednesday night! 

 

                                             Tim Woodward 

June 3, 2018 
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NORTH MAIN EVENTS 
 

June 25-27  Vacation Bible School 

 

AREA EVENTS 
June 9 Saturday Work Day at CBC - Call Andy King at  

704-460-7768 to sign up 
September 8 Saturday Blue Grass Festival at CBC 
 

WELCOME VISITORS 
 

Visitors, you are our honored guests!  Please fill out a visi-
tor  card and place in collection plate.  If you are looking  
for a church home, we would love to have  
you as a part of our family. If you  
would like for someone to  
visit you or have some other  
need, please let us know. We hope you will join us for 
worship again soon! 

HAPPY  
ANNIVERSARY 

 

Sara & Oscar 
Koontz 

Sunday June 3 

 

Deborah &  
Gary Dull 

Monday June 4 
 

Betty &  Ken  
Cassidy 

Saturday June 9 

HOUSEWARMING 
There is a basket in the 
fellowship room to col-

lect gifts or gift cards for 
Matt and James Brown 

who recently moved into 
their new home in 

Mocksville. Matthew is 
registered at Wal-Mart 

and Bed Bath & Beyond. 
Lowes gift cards are     

also appreciated. 

 
SYMPATHY 

 
Roy Forrest, Phil Forrest’s father, passed away this 
past Monday, May 28, at the Joan and Howard 
Woltz Hospice Home in Dobson. A memorial service 
will be held Saturday, June 9 at 3pm at High Coun-
try Services Funeral & Cremations, 600 Glendale 
Road, Galax, VA.  

 
Jessie Ruth Smith, sister of Betty Godbey,  
passed away the evening of Thursday  
May 24.  
 
May the love of God comfort, sustain,  
and strengthen the Godbey and Forrest  
families at this difficult time. 

 PRAYER LIST   
 

Sara Koontz has been diagnosed with spinal stenosis. 
Claude Pharr was able to return home last Sunday! He  

isn't out of the woods yet but we are certainly happy 
about having reached this milestone. He received 
outpatient care 6 of the next 7 days. Your continued 
prayers are appreciated. 

 

Jessica Bruce, a friend of Roxanne, has heart failure.  
Mildred Phelps, Nancy Koontz’s mother, has congestive 

heart failure. 
Steve Capps, Deborah Dull, Joe Koontz, Nancy 

Koontz, Belinda Nuckols , Jerry Stanley, Sylvia 
White 

OUR SHUT-INS 
Robert Cole,  Vergie Farmer, Estelle Kluttz, Sadie Rice, 

Wanda Scott, Dorothy Smith, Bailey Walker 


